
Membership has slowed down greatly.  We moved about 1% or less since the last report I sent out.  We 
are about 3% behind all other regions.  Some of the Detachments that were at the top have now fallen 
to the bottom.  Some squadrons are just sending in very little membership if any.  Thank you to South 
Dakota, Mexico, North Dakota and New Mexico for surpassing 105%.  The following needs members to 
reach 100%: 
  

Colorado   113 

Nebraska   310 

Wyoming     59  

Texas          332 

Oklahoma  116 

Montana   129 

Kansas       851 

Please contact all your squadrons to see about them getting in membership.   
  

Juan R. Torres 

National Vice Commander 

Midwest Region 21-22 

 


